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The 2017 Global Culture of Heart Arts Youth Workshop was held with 130 attendees at the main hall in 

the Auditorium of the Chinhwa Education Building B. This workshop was for 40 days from January 2 to 

February 10. 

 

Trainees' spirit minds were molded with True Mother's words. At the Opening Ceremony and the Special 

Assembly, she said, "We have to let humanity know the manifestation of True Parents so that they can 

live in appreciation of this age and this moment". Through the lectures of Divine Principle, True Parents' 

life course, and the special lectures of various cultural art professionals, they inherited True Parents' deep 

shimjeong and made devotion to prepare for the Cultural Festival to Commemorate True Parents' 

Birthday and the 4th Anniversary of Foundation Day. 

 

 
 

In addition, on January 30th, International President Sun Jin Moon visited and gave a valuable message to 

encourage trainees. It became a great motivation for the trainees to have a firm determination to become 

true filial children by embodying the true love of True Parents. They felt the True Love of True Parents 

more than any other trainees.  


